
Christmas Windows 

For the third year running 
everybody’s spirits are being lifted 
by the beautiful advent windows 
on display around Fieldend. It’s a 
pleasure to stroll round each 
evening to see the latest addition, 
and we’re very impressed with the 
mix of creativity, humour and 

talent on display. Thank you to 
everyone who has taken part. We’ll 
be adding photos of the windows to 
the Fieldend website soon.
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AGM Date

Omicron permitting, 
the Fieldend AGM 
will take place on 10 
February at the 
Alexander Pope at 
8PM. We look 
forward to seeing 
you there.


 

Thank You

Thank you to Zoe 
and Ray (12 and 13) 
for their hard work 
planting the 
foraging hedge 
that we’ll soon be 
enjoying. Thank 
you as well to Tim 
and Barbara (28 
and 38) for co-
ordinating the big 
repaint. Finally, a 
big thank you to 
everyone who 
helped out with 
another spectacular 
Fieldend bonfire 
night.


Welcome

Welcome to 
Stephen, Face and 
Zinny, the new 
arrivals at no:34

CHRISTMAS DAY DRINKS

We’re sorry not to be 
able to host director’s 
drinks again this year, 
but we do hope that 
everyone will come 
out  at 12pm on 
Christmas Day for a 
seasonal and socially 
distant toast.

Maintenance 
Charge


The maintenance 
charge has increased 

by ten pounds to 
£140. Please amend 
your standing orders 
to cover this, thank 

you.
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FRAL DIRECTORS

To contact FRAL: fralbusiness@outlook.com 


Chair 


Sarah Dietz (8) sarahdietzuk@gmail.com 


Secretary 


Shaun Betteridge (19)


shaun.betteridge@travelport.com 


Treasurer 


Colin Hatton-Smith (6) chs@blueyonder.com 


Gardens Director 


Sally Stones (27) fieldendtrees@gmail.com 


Maintenance Director 


Theo Williams (44) theo.williams1@gmail.com 


Minutes Secretary 


Elizabeth Blunt (48) elizabethblunt@hotmail.com 


Newsletter 


Jamie Ewbank (11) fralnewsletter@gmail.co.uk 


Fieldend website: www.fieldend.com 

Bonfire Night 

Thanks to everyone who turned out on Bonfire night, 
not to mention Jo and Kilian for helping to arrange 
it. It was lovely to see everyone out together after 
such a tough year, and it was particularly nice to 
prove that Fieldend can throw a party without the 
emergency services being called.
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